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Weekly Newsletter 
 
Week ending Friday 8th July 2022 
 
The children have been having wonderful fun this week; some children have had Bikability training, children 
in year 2 and year 4 have been to the beach, we have had a visit from local heroes in the form of the police, 
and the big event for everyone this week was Transition Day on Thursday. The year 6 children had 
wonderful things to report about their secondary schools, our new year R children stayed and played for an 
hour and the whole school met their new teachers and spent the majority of the day in their new 
classrooms. Each child should have a leaflet with some details about next year that will be helpful for their 
transition and their return in September.  
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Thank you to everyone for your donations of books, we are happy to receive more good quality 
books should you be having a clear out!  
As promised here are the Sports Day results…  
 

1st  Saxon (Blue) 
   2nd Roman (Yellow) 

 3rd Viking (Blue) 
 
Record Breakers!! 
 
Ralphie Holmes Year 2 Boys Standing Long Jump – New record 1.68m 
India Osmond- Year 4 Girls Standing Long Jump – New record 1.87m 
Dakota Osmond Year 6 Girls Standing Long Jump – New record 2.18m 
Mia Barton – Year 2 Girls Throw – Equalled the record 16.5m 
We have to have a special mention for Noah Hobbs who won 4 gold medals this year in Sports 
Day, it is the first time since we have been running the sports days the same way since 2012 that 
an individual has won a gold medal in each event. Congratulations Noah!  
 
Sports Clubs 
 
 
Monday – Years 3 and 4 Cricket 
Tuesday – Year 2 Athletics 
Wednesday – Years 5 and 6 Cricket 
Thursday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Athletics 
Friday – Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Rounders 
 
A few reminders for everyone 
 
Please can we politely remind you that it is extremely inconsiderate for adults to be smoking 
anywhere near the school entrances. Children and adults have to use the busy pavements and it is 
very unpleasant for them to have to walk through clouds of smoke.  
 
Please ensure your child has a drink bottle every day and if you would like your children to wear 
suntan lotion please can you apply this before school. 
 
The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 
Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 
If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
 

 


